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 Parish Office closed till Monday 4th January    9am  to 1pm Email judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  or phone 087 6174498 

 

Recently Deceased 

Valarie Kavanagh  

Mary Lernihan  

Anniversaries 

Maureen O Shea  

Seamus & Bridie Sullivan  

Deceased members of Durkan 

Family  

Bridget John & Thomas Kilbane  

John & Mary Maher  

Deceased members of O Bourke & O 

Beirne Family  

Patrick Dunleavy Jr  

Pat Dunleavy  

Stephen Lyons  

Deceased members of Mallon & 

McVicker Families  

Lena O Halloran  

Mass times this week 

Monday 28th December to Friday 1st 

January Daily Mass will be streamed live 

at 10.00am due to new Covid restrictions 

no one can attend Mass the Church will 

open from 11am to 4pm each day for 

private prayer and to visit the crib 

 

Sincere thanks to all who have 

returned their Christmas Dues 

Envelopes can be left in safe at back of 

Church if you did not receive an 

envelope there are spare ones on 

tables in Church Porch  

On behalf of Fr Brendan, Perky & the 

Parish Team we wish to thank all our 

parishioners far and wide who have 

supported us here during 2020 to all our 

volunteers who have helped with stewarding 

and sanitising Church before and after each 

ceremony we could not have opened our 

doors without your help and support & to all 

who help to keep our Church looking so well 

to all of you who have donated to keeping 

the Parish  going during this very difficult 

year we wish you and your families a very 

happy and healthy 2021 please God we will 

all get the Vaccine in the coming months and 

be able to meet up again, in the 

meantime stay safe and well.  

 

 The Local Conference of the St 

Vincent De Paul Society wish to 

acknowledge with thanks the sum of 

€10750.00 donated by you here 

during December you can still leave 

your donations into parish office or 

place in safe at back of church. 

We would also like to thank all those 

who dropped vouchers into us for 

James Street and Fettercairn 

conferences all of these have been 

collected by the society members 

and were distributed in time for 

Christmas if anyone receives 

Vouchers for Christmas that they do 

not need please drop them into the 

Parish Office in January and we will 

pass them on to the VDP  

Thank you to all who attended our 

Christmas Eve and Day Masses and 

apologies to those who did not get the 

opportunity to do so please God next 

year we will be able to have everyone 

back again the  Church will be full  

Happy New Year to all and Stay Safe 

until we can all meet up again  

 

New Covid Restrictions for Religious Services  

From Saturday 26th December all Masses will be 

online you can view via our webcam 

www.stjudesparish.net  

Funerals will be restricted to 10 mourners 

Weddings up to the 3rd January can have 25 

guests after that we are down to 6 guests.       

The Church will be closed to the public during 

Mass times each day so please do not come to 

Church for Mass anyone with Anniversary 

Masses booked these Masses will be offered on 

the days you booked  you will have to watch 

them online. 

http://www.stjudesparish.net/

